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Friday 12th May 2023 

Dear Parents, 

SATs week is over in school for Year 6. Well done children you have worked really hard. Now it is time to 

enjoy the Year 6 Residential in Longtown. 

While Year 6 are away the Book Fair will be in the Year 6 classroom if you would like to pop in and have a 

look. 

Competition Winner - Kettering Library 

I am pleased to inform you that Anesu, has won the prize draw from the Coronation Stamp Competition! 
She has won a book. If you would like to see the entries please visit Kettering Libraries where they are on 
display. 
 
May 
15th-19th  Year 6    Longtown Residential 
15th-18th   Whole School   Scholastic Book Fair in school 
Friday 26th  Year 1    Class assembly 9.15 
Friday 26th   Year 2    Trip to Rockingham Castle 
June 
Friday 16th  Year R    Class assembly 9.15 
Friday 30th   Whole School   Gala 
July 
5th-7th   Year 4    Frontier Residential 
6th-7th   Year 2    Everdon Residential 
Tuesday 11th  Whole School   Sports Day 1pm 
Wednesday 12th  Whole School   Trip to Wicksteed Park 
Thursday 20th  Year 6    Leavers’ Assembly 

After School Club New Telephone Number 

If you need to contact the staff in after school club after 3.30 pm please use the new telephone number  

07864 006783 

Term Break School Closes Back to School 

May Half Term  Friday 26th May 3.15/20 Tuesday 6th June 2023 

Summer Friday 21st July 2.00pm  Wednesday 6th September 2023 

 

Enjoy the weekend,   

 

Claire Shortt  

Headteacher 
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